

M ARGUERITE
ELEMENTARY

MONTGOMERY PRESENTS:

NATIVE GARDE N CELEBRATION

1441 Danbury Street Sunday, March 12 1-3 pm

Come tour, learn, and celebrate our new California Native Garden!
Starting in October of 2016, the children in our gardening classes at MME have been working hard to plant and mulch our new garden, and the first phase of planting is almost complete. We'd like to commemorate the efforts, contributions, and achievements of the MME students, UC Davis students, Master Gardeners, and community volunteers.

Special snacks will be provided, plus fun plant activities for the kids!